
Al-Sheikh  met  with  European
Union representative
Today, Wednesday, I met with European Union representative
Alexander Stutzman.

We  discussed  the  latest  political  developments  on  the
Palestinian,  regional  and  international  scene,  the  most
important of which is stopping the war and the humanitarian
catastrophe in the Gaza Strip, as well as the dangers of the
Israeli invasion of Rafah and our rejection of displacement,
and  the  detention  of  Palestinian  funds  by  the  Israeli
government  was  addressed.

Mr. Stutzman stressed the call to stop the war immediately and
the call to support the political path that guarantees calm
and  stability  in  the  region,  and  the  establishment  of  an
independent Palestinian state in accordance with the two-state
solution on the basis of international legitimacy.

https://husseinalsheikh.com/en/2024/02/14/al-sheikh-met-with-european-union-representative/
https://husseinalsheikh.com/en/2024/02/14/al-sheikh-met-with-european-union-representative/

